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The Border Reiver Newsletter

Greetings Reivers!
7/15/2014

  Well, the season is off to a full start, and so far, it has been great! The Reivers journeyed to St. Louis and were invited to take part in their Memorial Day ceremony. Both Baron Guthrie and Rathguar stood post at the memorial to honor the fallen. 
  Additionally, other members were invited to place remembrance roses on the memorial. It was a wonderful opportunity to remember those who have given everything to protect the freedoms we enjoy.

  The Border Reivers want to extend their personal and heartfelt thanks to the members of the organizers, cast, and crew of the St. Louis Renaissance Festival for allowing us to participate in this event.

  After St. Louis, the opening weekend of Bristol Renaissance Fair, and it was back to visit friends at court and socialize with patrons!

  Several members of the St. Louis court journeyed up to visit us at Bristol and it was great to see them again as well.

  Okay then, we’ve had our opening events, shaken the rust off the wheels, and the Timekeeper events are coming up fast.

  Several projects are currently in the process of being completed, including new “Border Reivers” signage for our sites so the organizers and patrons will stop referring to us as “the Highlanders.”

  As always, there are plenty of projects that need doing, so if you have some time to donate, contact Ursa, Rath, or Sarge and see what’s available. Remember, more hands make less work.

  Thanks in advance!

As to events: Lisbon will be next on the list. Be sure to check the events calendar and clear the dates.
